
Changing lives stitch by stitch  

Esther Njoroge  

I came to Kenana Knitters in 2004 to look for work, I had a six month old child 
at the time and I needed some income. I had seen my neighbours knitting and 
they said they were working for Kenana. I was very interested in the work they 
were doing.  

 

When I came to Kenana, Paddy asked one of the permanent knitters to teach 
me how to knit. When I had finished my training, I started to get patterns for 
work. I have been working as a knitter for over 14 years! 

 

Esther, enjoys knitting giraffes of all kinds, her best patterns are the spider gi-
raffe and bush baby giraffe.  

 

I want to tell women out there that they should not sit at home. They should come and work at 
Kenana where they will meet many others like them. They will be able to earn a decent living 

and best part is they will be working among other women in a stress free environment. 

Esther Njoroge  


